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Dear Parents, 

 
It is our privilege to work alongside you in partnership to provide the best possible Catholic education for 
your child. This first semester has certainly been different and unique. No one would have predicted the path 
that life across the globe has taken. Whether at home or at school, we have worked together to ensure that 
learning has continued. 
 
As a result, the first semester report you will receive in Week 10 is different, and focuses on the key areas of 
Religious Education, English and Mathematics. It gives a brief summary of your child’s achievements for the 
first half of the year in terms of what your child is able to do and what they are working towards in their 
learning. 
Together the school and you form an important partnership. This partnership supports your children in 
reaching their potential so that home and school are united in their approach. 
 
Congratulations on the priority you have placed on your child’s learning regardless of the changes in routine 
and mode of learning that we have experienced. 
 
Semester One Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Interviews will also take a different format during this COVID 19 period. Face to face meetings are still not 
recommended as part of the normal routine for schools.  
 
As a result, interviews will be held by phone over Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of Week 10. 
 
Given that the majority of parents have had regular communication with teachers over the COVID 19 period, 
the upcoming phone interviews regarding your child’s learning progress and reports will be OPTIONAL. 
 
We will use the School Interview Online booking site and follow the same process as in previous years, where 
parents can book a timeslot. Teachers will then ring parents at the allocated timeslot. We ask that if possible 
your child also be present for part of this interview/conversation, so that they can hear affirmations, future 
directions and particularly for our older students, contribute to the conversation. 
 
Please keep an eye out shortly for an email with details on how to book your optional interview phone call 
slot. 
 
Once again, thank you for your understanding in adapting to these necessary changes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. It is in partnership that we can achieve great things for our children. 
 
Tony Calabria 
Principal 
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19th June, 2020 
Term 2, Week 8 

Term 2 ends Friday 3rd July 

Term 3 starts Monday 20th July and 

 ends Friday 25th September 

Birthday Treats 
In regard to birthday treats that are 

sometimes sent in, we kindly ask 

that you refrain from sending 

anything in during this COVID 19 

period. This is to ensure that children 

are only eating food that is supplied 

and/or prepared by you at home. 

Please be sure to read our 

Photograph permission note 

emailed home yesterday. 

mailto:ola@parra.catholic.edu.au
http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au/
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FEAST OF THE SACRED HEART – 19TH JUNE 

 

The heart of Jesus is a symbol of His great 

love for us. Today, we celebrate the Feast of 

the Sacred Heart. The night before He died, 

Jesus gave us a commandment to love one 

another as He loves us. Jesus showed love 

for everyone He met and wants us to do the 

same. 

 

Prayer to the Sacred Heart 

 

Oh Lord Jesus Christ, to Your most Sacred 

Heart I confide this intention (name 

petition). 

Only look upon me, then do what Your love 

inspires. Let Your Sacred Heart decide. 

I count on You. I trust in You. I throw 

myself on Your mercy. Lord Jesus, You will 

not fail me. 

 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, I trust in You. 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, I believe in 

Your love for me. 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, Your kingdom 

Come. 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, I have asked You 

for many favours, but I earnestly implore 

this one. 

Take it, place it in Your open Heart. 

 

When the Eternal Father looks upon it, He 

will see it covered with Your Precious 

Blood. It will be no longer my prayer, but 

Yours, Jesus. Sacred Heart of Jesus, I place 

all my trust in You. Let me not be 

disappointed. 

Amen. 

 
 
 

Building Child Safe Communities 

(BCSC) for Volunteers – Please see 

the email which will be sent home on 

Monday. 
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Keeping our Community Safe 

We are all very proud of the children, they have been fantastic at using the soap and sanitizer in the classroom 
and making an effort to keep some distance during games etc. Additionally, each morning before they enter the 
gate, they know there is a ‘Good Morning’ and a squirt of sanitizer waiting for them. 
Thank you also for assisting our school community by not entering the grounds and keeping some distance from 
other adults when waiting to pick up. The children’s health and the health of all in our school community is the 
priority. Thank you for your efforts in supporting us. 

Notification Policy if Moving on from Our 

Lady of the Angels 

Please note: 
If you are leaving Our Lady of the Angels, please 

ensure you are aware that the Diocese requests a full 

terms notice, (10 school weeks) in writing, to be given 

to the Principal before a parent/guardian terminates a 

students enrolment. According to Diocesan policy, if 

the required notice is not given, the parent/guardian is 

to pay one term’s school fees including diocesan fees. 

Upon withdrawal of a student, fees are calculated on a 

pro-rata basis according to the notification period 

given. 

One exception is that notice in writing, will be 

accepted at anytime during Term 4. This is outlined 

on the last page of your Term 1 school fee account 

statement and also on the enrolment form instructions. 

A Notice of Withdrawal Form which needs to be 

signed by both parents, can be located on the school 

website. 

Please contact the school office if further clarification 

is required. 

Thank you. 

Please Note:   

    

School Photos 

School Photo day has been scheduled 

for Monday 17th August 

Uniforms 
Uniform orders will only be processed 

on Monday and Wednesday. 

 

There will be no orders filled after 

Monday 29th June due to stocktake. 

Please DO NOT let your 

children out of the car in the 

middle of the carpark. Either 

use the Kiss and Drop, or 

park and walk across. Thank 

You. 

 

Drive Through 
Some alternative suggestions that 

may assist our drive through. 

 

• Park over at Centenary Park 

and walk over. It is quicker 

than the queue. 

• Parents are encouraged to 

approach the school from the 

base of Wellgate, ie. Enter 

through Monaco Avenue and 

join Wellgate at the bottom, 

then turn left into the school. 

This will alleviate the 

congestion at the lights, due 

to the traffic building up 

from cars turning right into 

the school driveway. This 

also supports our neighbours 

across from the school leave 

their homes, etc. 

• Don’t be an early bird. 

Remember, Santa Sophia 

need to pick up and vacate 

first. We kindly ask that parents 
do not arrive before 2.50pm as 
Santa Sophia parents use the drive 
through between 2.40pm – 
2.50pm. 

 

Thank you for your support as 

we work with our neighbours 

and school community to ensure 

this service runs effectively for 

all. 

 

Please note: 

We kindly ask that the children’s 

bags are kept inside the car and not 

the boot when dropping off. This is 

for the children’s safety as the car 

behind may misjudge the space 

available when moving forward. 
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Winter Has Arrived! 
The cold weather is here. Thank you for your efforts with 

having the children in winter uniforms. The children look 

fantastic. We appreciate the cost involved plus the 

constant upkeep with washing/ironing and so on. A tidy 

uniform gives the children a sense of personal worth and 

a sense of belonging to our wonderful school. It projects 

a positive image to others when they see our children 

wearing their uniform correctly, hair neat and tidy, no 

jewellery, correct school backpack, with clean shoes and 

wearing our school hat. 

Lost Property – Label It 
Our lost property is often 

overflowing. Items with names are 

returned to the students. Items 

without names are regularly moved 

on. Please ensure every item your 

child brings to school is labelled. 

Also please take two minutes to 

check that your child’s items are 

actually theirs, as children can often 

pick up another child’s jacket, hat, 

etc. 
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Library Books  
 

During COVID 19 we lent out a large number of library books. We 

kindly ask that you have a look for any of our OLA books that may be 

hiding in the usual (and some unusual) spots, so that they can be 

returned. Many thanks for your support in this area. 
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Happy birthday to members of our OLA 

Community who are celebrating their birthday 
this week…….. 

 

Monday 22nd June Friday 26th June  
Ethan Billyard  Tristan Cappello 
Emily Prnjak  Nathaniel Sloane 
 
Tuesday 23rd June Saturday 27th June 
Molli Singh  Connor Chatterton 
 
Wednesday 24th June Sunday 28th June 
Axel Pace  Xavier Younes 
   Steve Wang 
Thursday 25th June Mrs Sherree Lopez 
Keira Mooney  Ilaria Buda 
   Jonathan Dias 
   William Mallard 
    

 

Quote of the Week 

 


